
From: Tammy Meister [mailto:tmeister@meisterorthodontics.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, September 5, 2018 5:12 PM 
To: #CI-StPaul_Ward5 <Ward5@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Cc: 'carolyn will' <carolyn.will@comcast.net> 
Subject: variance on St Paul Church 
 
I am concerned about the noise and the parking.  They have said they have parking , but how will that be 
directed.  I would like to change the zoning rules for parking by our house if they are using on street 
parking. I do not see why there should be any noise out side,  shouldn’t' this be contained inside the 
church ? 
I cannot make the meeting tonite sorry   
 
 
Tammy L. Meister 
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